
What is funded?  

 There is one award for FIU faculty to pursue research on a European & Eurasian-related topic 

 Between $500-1000 are available to pursue fieldwork or present a paper at a conference.  

 Funds are thus mainly aimed for travel, which should be completed by June 15, 2018.  

 Awardees should give a lecture within the European & Eurasian Studies program relating to their 
research within the year of being awarded. 

Application  

 Proposals should be no longer than 2 pages, double spaced, and should include the justification 
for the award, and a detailed budget indicating the use of the funds requested.  
 

 Please submit proposals electronically to Christine Caly-Sanchez at calyc@fiu.edu 

 

Application deadline Extended 

 Extended to Friday, October 6th, 2017 

 Awards will be announced by October 16, 2017 

 

For more information: 
Contact Dr. Markus Thiel at thielm@fiu.edu 

EESP AWARD 2017 FOR FIU FACULTY 

Application deadline extended to Friday, Oct. 6th, 2017 


